SUMMARY OF SOME ACTIVITIES WE HAVE DONE

As part of the main activity, we had daily conversations and improved our

English skills.

This year, the coronavirus pandemic was eased little by little, and we
were able to carry out many activities. In July, we had an international talk
where we had a cross-cultural exchange with foreigners! Although not all
ESS club members were able to participate, some students did. But it was a
great learning experience and we were able to learn a lot about foreign
cultures and attractions. We really wanted to participate again and learn
about the characteristics of foreign countries. We also had a Halloween
party in September and had fun playing Halloween games using English.
During the junior high school students’ trial entrance, we had fun playing
the UNO game using English. During winter vacation, we listened to English
music from The Little Mermaid to improve their listening skills and watched

the Maleficent movie to become familiar with English.
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